
FILED 1/30/2019 

State of Florida 

DOCUMENT NO. 00472-2019 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL C tnCLE OFFICE CE TER • 2540 SII IJ~IARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAIIASSEF:, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M -0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

January 30, 2019 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Robert E. Graves, Public Utilities Supervisor, Division ofEngineerin~1 V 
20 160058-WU - Application for approval of transfer of Sun River Utilities, Inc. 

water and wastewater systems and Certificate Nos. 646-Wand 554-S in Charlotte 

and DeSoto Counties to North Charlotte Waterworks, Inc. 

Please tile the attached emai l communications dated October 30, 20 18, and January 14, 2019, in 

the above mentioned docket file. 

Thank you. 

RG/pz 



Robert Graves 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> 

Tuesday, October 30, 2018 3:57 PM 
Robert Graves 

Subject: RE: North Charlotte 

No there hasn't been- other than we met with a developer that is looking at putting in an RV park. If development 

occurs in the near future this may be an alternative. However, nothing is definite. 

I've reached out to the landowners once more via e-mail but again received no response. I offered to come up with 

some alternative language but they refuse to respond to me. 

from: Robert Graves [mailto:RGRAVES@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 1:18PM 
To: Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> (trendell@uswatercorp.net) 
Subject: North Charlotte 

Good Afternoon Troy, I just wanted to see if there are any updates on North Charlotte. 

Best Regards 

Robert Graves 
Public Utilities Supervisor 
Division of Engineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-7009 

1 



Robert Graves 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> 
Monday, January 14, 2019 2:48 PM 
Robert Graves 

Subject: RE: Sun River 

I did hear from one of the principles of the land trust right before the holidays .. they were going to meet and call me 

back .. 
I called him last week and he said he was going to be talking to some of the other developers and see if he can arrange a 

meeting. 

Looking at alternative source of water and new place to build a new wwtp .. 

Hopefully things will begin moving again this year on the situation. Fingers crossed ! ! 

From: Robert Graves [mailto:RGRAVES@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 2:43 PM 
To: Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> (trendell@uswatercorp.net) 
Subject: Sun River 

Good afternoon Troy, just wanted to see if there are any updates. 

Best Regards, 

Robert Graves 
Public Utilities Supervisor 
Division of Engineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-7009 

1 




